
 
 

 
 

 
13/03/2017 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
A6, Hazel Grove: Temporary Traffic Lights 15/03/17 – 19/03/17 
 
From 9.30am on 15th March until 19th March, temporary traffic lights will be in operation 24 hours a 
day on the A6 adjacent to the Norbury Hollow Road junction.  The traffic lights are required while 
National Grid undertakes works as part of the construction of the A6 to Manchester Airport Relief 
Road.  
 
Working hours will be 8am to 5pm, however, due to the nature of the works which require a trench 
to be dug in the road, the traffic lights will need to be in operation 24 hours a day.  Members of the 
Carillion Morgan Sindall Traffic Management team will be on site from 6.30am to 6.30pm to monitor 
the traffic lights and adjust the timings to best manage the queues in each direction.   
 
The traffic signals will be removed as quickly as possible once the works are complete.    
 
We apologise in advance for delays caused to journeys as a result of these works. 
 
CMS has liaised with Stockport Council to put all the appropriate consents in place. 
 
CMS is committed to minimising the impact of the works on the local community.   If you would like 
to discuss the scheme further, please contact us:  
  
By email: SEMMMS.Relief.Road@stockport.gov.uk  
By telephone: 0161 474 2055 (24hr, 7 days a week) 
By post: SEMMMS Project Team, Stockport Council, Stopford House (Fred Perry), Stockport SK1 3YQ. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
A6MARR Project Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


